
      

 
  
 
Date: 5.10.2018  
Present: Primary- SH, FL - Green class, SB-Indigo class, JK–Purple class,  
 Secondary LH 3RC, AL 3RC RH, RM 4PC, ZB 3RH, JD 4KC, JC 4PW, PB 4PW, AG 3ML, JW 3KB, BC 3JSd, ZC 
4BN, MS 3VK 
AS Absent, 
Chair: RH and RM  
Minutes taken by JD 
Reminder of rules; 
Only one person speaks at once 
We respect the ideas of others 
 
Welcome to Mowbray School Council-our pupil voice 
Our role is to make Mowbray School even better by working together  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

AGENDA- 
• The Well-Being Award  
• Anti-bullying policy 
• Parcour visit  
• Children In Need 
• Lunch time Clubs 

 
Minutes of the meeting  
A lady called Sue Stirling will be visiting school on Tuesday 6th November. 
She will want to talk to pupils about well-being in Mowbray school. 
Volunteers to talk to her? All members of School Council volunteered to 
talk about Well-Being in Mowbray School.  
 
JD and RH reviewed the anti-bullying policy as representatives from the 
school Council. 
 
 
 
RH discussed the ‘Parcour’ playground equipment. School Council agreed 
that pupils need to treat new equipment with respect. If a ‘Parcour’ area 
was to be developed on the School grounds, would pupils be safe? The new 
climbing equipment is causing problems as pupils are being silly on it.  
 
 
 
Mrs Oliver has asked us to organise an event for Children in Need on 16th 
Nov  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Actions 
 
 
 
 
 
 Mrs Pickles to look at 
timetables and arrange for a 
group of School Council 
members  to meet with Sue 
Stirling. 
 
This Policy is now going to be 
checked and agreed by the 
Governors. 
 
 
It was decided that we would 
not plan for a Parcour area at 
the moment, but a group of 
School Council will work on a 
‘ground rules’ sign for ther new 
equipment to keep pupils safe.  
 
School Council wanted to 
organise a Talent Show in the 
hall as well as the Duck Race 
sweepstake, non-uniform and 
class competitions. Mrs Pickles 
to meet with council members 
to organise the events and 
advertise.  
 
 
 



      

JW suggested a foreign language lunch time Club. ML volunteered to teach  
a ‘learn to speak German’ club.  
 
 
 
 
Any Other Business (AOB) 
School Council would like a ‘ tuck shop’. Member of the School Council said 
that there would need to be healthy things to buy. Mrs Pickles talked 
about a plan to have a vending machine in school.  
 
 
Meeting closed at 3.05pm  
 
Next meeting-Friday 9th Nov  

Mrs Pickles to speak with Mrs 
Staple. 
 
 
 
 
JD to see Mrs Gill to find out 
about the plans to get a 
vending machine.  

 


